
Dear Ms. Claudia’s Parents/Guardians: 
  
2020 has brought about unprecedented and challenging circumstances for 
many members in our little community: Ms. Claudia’s Village Academy! 
Families are dealing with great financial burdens that have been brought on 
by Covid-19; and the holidays can be a stressful time to those in need.  As 
such, we at Ms. Claudia’s would like to help bring some Holiday cheers to 
those in need! 

If you’re able - we will be accepting donations at our school from Thursday, 
12/16 thru Wednesday, 12/23 to distribute to financially-challenged 
families enrolled in our school.  Donations can be new or used items in 
good condition.  The following is a list of some items that would be greatly 
appreciated: Children’s Clothes; Toys; School Supplies or Gift Cards to 
grocery stores (Publix, Wal-mart, etc). 

Thank you  
Ms. Claudia  
#msclaudias 

“Giving is not just about making a donation - it is about making a 
difference.”  Together lets make a difference by participating in  

Ms. Claudia’s 2020 Holiday Giving Drive  
and let’s give back to our school’s community! 


